
 

  

 

 

 
      

 
 
Dear Titan Parents and Community, 
 
We will be having a meeting to discuss and get feedback on our Tippit Targeted Improvement Plan or TIP. 
The meeting will be virtual on October 28th at 5 pm - 6:30 pm.  During the meeting we will discuss: 
 

● The TEA School Rating System 
● Tippit MS Rating 
● The Effective Schools Framework used to develop the TIP. 
● The Tippit Targeted Improvement Plan 
● Q & A 
● Submit Feedback 

 
All parents and community members are invited to this meeting.  This meeting will be a virtual live stream 
meeting.  Please be on the lookout for the meeting link and more information coming soon.  If you have any 
questions please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alfonso R. Longoria 
Principal | Tippit Middle School 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


